
 

A RESOLUTION RESCHEDULING THE PUBLIC HEARING ON AN 

AMENDMENT RELATED TO THE WINMORE VILLAGE MIXED USE 

DISTRICT FOR A FUTURE DATE 

 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen seeks to provide ample opportunities for the public to 

comment on proposed projects; and 

 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that staff will a request to set a public hearing to consider 

adopting “An Amendment to Related to the Winmore Village Mixed Use District” at a future date. 

 

 

 

This is the 22nd day of October in the year 2019. 
 

Attachment A 


